
Parent / Teacher Meetings November 2024

Many thanks to everyone for booking in your meetings with the teachers

last week. We are very much looking forward to welcoming parents to the

school this Wednesday 20th and Thursday 21st.

After school activities on both days (Active Sports on Wednesday

and Short Tennis on Thursday) will run as usual on these days.

If you have requested a phone call meeting on either of the days please

note that teachers will be calling you from a blocked or private number.

Please answer any such call at your allotted time.

For any parents coming to the school who may be unfamiliar with the

layout or where the classrooms are, we will have everything well

signposted for you!

The Holy Cross Way – Kindness – Responsibility – Respect – Include All - Try Your Best - Community

NUACHT NA CROISE NAOFA

www.holycrossschool.ie | Tel: 01 2985493 | Twitter: @HCDundrum

PHOTOS 
OF THE 
WEEK

Well done to all our families who donated so generously to the Team

Hope shoe box appeal. Your generosity will be appreciated by many

less fortunate families in the weeks to come!
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Science Week 2024

Science Week 2024 was another fantastic success. We had trips to
Airfield, experiments galore and a very special Tionól performance from
Ms. Faulkner’s Rang 6. I would particularly like to thank parents Monica,
Simone and Yseult for taking the time to visit our school and provide fun
and engaging Science lessons for the children. Special credit must also
go to Mr. Eoin Fitzgerald for his efforts organising all the various
events and activities!


